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TECHNICAL INFORMATION 

FOR SPEAKERS 

 

The purpose of this document is to advise speakers on the required format when 
preparing their presentations for this Symposium.  

 

1. Language 

Your presentation should be prepared in English, the official language of the 
symposium. 

2. Length, time keeping 

Your presentation should be strictly based on the timings in the programme. 
Visual presentations should be in Microsoft PowerPoint (Microsoft Office 2000 
and higher), delivered on the USB memory stick. As a backup you could also 
bring your presentation on a CD-ROM. 

Recommendation:  Use at least a 36-point font for titles and 24 for body text. 

3. Submission of presentation 

To provide the presentation and in order to check the visual aids, speakers should 
meet with organizing staff operating computers in the plenary room – either in the 
morning before the program of the day starts or (at the latest) 15 minutes before 
the respective session starts. 

For any question related to the programme or your presentation, please contact 
Prof. Jana Hajšlová (jana.hajslova@vscht.cz) or logistics organizer Dr. Jan Poustka 
(jan.poustka@vscht.cz). 
 


